
News from Roseharrycove,September  2021 

 

Hello from Roseharrycove, your corner of Paradise ! 

Seychelles has done its part to limit the spread of COVD-19. Tourism operators have been trained to 

implement COVID-19 safe protocols to ensure safety of clients, staff and the general public. 

Roseharrycove  is a certified Category 1 and category 2 accommodation establishment. 

The Seychelles have put into motion a covid vaccination  operation, where by Mid-October 2021, it is 

expected that over 77% of the population should have received 2 doses of the vaccine. As of this 

week, over 71% of the population have received their 2 doses of the vaccine. 

Roseharrycove provides a safe and relaxing environment for its clients. We offer to do shopping and 

stock up before clients arrive so that  the clients have all they need on arrival. Our trained staff is 

always ready to help make client’s stay a memorable one. 

Rules for entering the country. 

The STB has put in place a webpage which gives clients all info they need to plan their holidays. This 

site is located at  https://advisory.Seychelles.travel 

https://advisory.seychelles.travel/


 

 

 

The STB has also partnered with a travel related company which has created an APP from which you 

can received the necessary certification to make your travel arrangements to from Seychelles. The 

app is located at https://seychelles.govtas.com 
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